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Changing Women, Changing History Diana Pederson 1996-10-15 Changing Women,
Changing History is a bibliographic guide to the scholarship, both English and
French, on Canadian's women's history. Organized under broad subject headings,
and accompanied by author and subject indices it is accessible and
comprehensive.
Heaven Holds the Answers E. Tillman 2021-01-28 It's not what we read but rather
how we read it that makes the difference!!!What if I told you things are not as
they appear. Black is not black and White is not white and 130 B.C. is not 130
years before Christ. Now turn off the lights and tell me what is white and what
is black, color is the refection of light, without light there is no color.
That's what Rome did, they turned off the lights on the truth.And the way we
been taught to record time is not the only way it was done.And that an ancient
order set claim to the entire Western Hemisphere long before Columbus and
possibly achieved it in 130 B.C. With B.C. possibly meaning before Columbus,
before the cycle or before the comet of 1492 becoming 1362, possible in this
case B.C. stood for all three events.130 B.C. is not as it appears and the
claim was not made for a mortal king or country, but rather for a Supreme God,
Under God laws.If you like riddles. If you like enigmas. If you would like to
see history recorded and told differently or truer then you may be ready for
this challenge. If you are then you are ready to look at the clues that was
left behind with an open mind.If you like astronomy, I'll show you how
different groups of people each use different galactic events besides the Star
of Bethlehem to mark the start of their time and all the different groups
calendar are tied together. We will be looking at the equivalent of several
Stars of Bethlehem from here in the Americas.I'll be taking you through a
dating wormhole without leaving the planet, making you scratch your head, laugh
and wonder, "what if he is right. "This book just maybe the start of the rest
of the story. If you read through this book the first time you will read it
again and again.And you will possibly come to the same conclusion, "So that's
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how they did that. "And you will never read things the same way all the time
again. Including the Book of Mormons with its three different voyages and
possible dating enigmas, truest account ever written about the
Americas."Sometimes it's not what is being said that's important, it's what not
being said that is.You will be intrigued, so if you are ready to start a
journey that will give you a lot to think about then turn to page 1. Unravel
the truth.
Australian National Bibliography: 1992 National Library of Australia 1988
New Books on Women and Feminism 2000
Weaver of Worlds David Jongeward 1990 David Jongeward brings to life the
artistic journey of master weaver Carolyn Jongeward, beginning with her
apprenticeship to Navajo weavers in Arizona and extending to her studies in
sacred geometry and number symbolism, Native American philosophy, Jungian
psychology, and creation mythology. From her Navajo teachers, Carolyn learned
the meaning of “sitting-still-within-the-harmony-place” while pursuing her
craft and artistic vision. The dreams that came to her--many recorded here from
her journals--inspired her designs and weavings in precise geometric and
symbolic detail. Together with David Jongeward's evocative text, the
reproductions of Carolyn's weavings--many in full color--reveal her art to be
the focus of vast creative energy and a multi-faceted search for knowledge.
Enrique's Journey Sonia Nazario 2007-01-02 An astonishing story that puts a
human face on the ongoing debate about immigration reform in the United States,
now updated with a new Epilogue and Afterword, photos of Enrique and his
family, an author interview, and more—the definitive edition of a classic of
contemporary America Based on the Los Angeles Times newspaper series that won
two Pulitzer Prizes, one for feature writing and another for feature
photography, this page-turner about the power of family is a popular text in
classrooms and a touchstone for communities across the country to engage in
meaningful discussions about this essential American subject. Enrique’s Journey
recounts the unforgettable quest of a Honduran boy looking for his mother,
eleven years after she is forced to leave her starving family to find work in
the United States. Braving unimaginable peril, often clinging to the sides and
tops of freight trains, Enrique travels through hostile worlds full of thugs,
bandits, and corrupt cops. But he pushes forward, relying on his wit, courage,
hope, and the kindness of strangers. As Isabel Allende writes: “This is a
twenty-first-century Odyssey. If you are going to read only one nonfiction book
this year, it has to be this one.” Praise for Enrique’s Journey “Magnificent .
. . Enrique’s Journey is about love. It’s about family. It’s about home.”—The
Washington Post Book World “[A] searing report from the immigration frontlines
. . . as harrowing as it is heartbreaking.”—People (four stars) “Stunning . . .
As an adventure narrative alone, Enrique’s Journey is a worthy read. . . .
Nazario’s impressive piece of reporting [turns] the current immigration
controversy from a political story into a personal one.”—Entertainment Weekly
“Gripping and harrowing . . . a story begging to be told.”—The Christian
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Science Monitor “[A] prodigious feat of reporting . . . [Sonia Nazario is]
amazingly thorough and intrepid.”—Newsday
Fast Into the Night Debbie Clarke Moderow 2018 A woman, her dogs, and their
journey North on the Iditarod trail.
Forthcoming Books Rose Arny 2003-04
Going Places: A Reader's Guide to Travel Narrative Robert Burgin 2013-01-08
Successfully navigate the rich world of travel narratives and identify fiction
and nonfiction read-alikes with this detailed and expertly constructed guide.
Alone in Silence Barbara Eileen Kelcey 2001 It has been estimated that over 500
European women travelled or lived in Canada's Northwest Territories before
1940. They came as visitors, journalists, and artists, or worked as nurses,
scientists, and missionaries. In Alone in Silence Barbara Kelcey describes the
women who lived and worked in the north and the unique situations they faced.
Alone in Silence is the first book to address the anonymity of European women
in the north. Kelcey draws from a diverse field of sources, making use of
published and primary sources so scattered that there has been no previous
sense of collective memories. By giving voice to this neglected group she
offers a unique perspective on the vast literature on life in the north.
Women and Capital Punishment in the United States David V. Baker 2015-11-23 The
history of the execution of women in the United States has largely been ignored
and scholars have given scant attention to gender issues in capital punishment.
This historical analysis examines the social, political and economic contexts
in which the justice system has put women to death, revealing a pattern of
patriarchal domination and female subordination. The book includes a discussion
of condemned women granted executive clemency and judicial commutations, an
inquiry into women falsely convicted in potentially capital cases and a profile
of the current female death row population.
The Alpine Journal 2001
Every Trail Has a Story Bob Henderson 2005-03-07 LIMITED TIME OFFER Canada is
packed with intriguing places for travel where heritage and landscape interact
to create stories that fire our imagination. Scattered across the land are
incredible tales of human life over the centuries. From the Majorville rock
formation (dated as being older than Stonehenge), through the systems of
walking trails developed by pre-contact Native Peoples, and the fur trade
routes, to the more recent grand stories of the Chilkoot Gold Rush of 1897, Bob
Henderson, the traveller, captures our living history in its relationship to
the land – best expressed through the Norwegian quote "nature is the true home
of culture." The diversity of fascinating content includes the ancient James
Bay landmark (the "Wonderful" Stone); the mountain treks of naturalist Mary
Schaffer Warren; the west coast observations of George Vancouver; practices
such as dog sledding, warm winter camping and canoeing that allow for heritage
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insights; the trails of Dundas, Ontario; the exploits of missionary Gabriel
Sagard; the recluse Louis Gamache of Anticosti Island; the abandoned gravesites
along the coast of Newfoundland – to name but a few. As historian Michael Bliss
once said, "We have to find a way to make history smell again." Author Bob
Henderson brings the "fragrance of the past" into the present and invites us to
imagine and participate. "Like an enthused hummingbird too eager to land, Bob
Henderson leads a wide-ranging tour of the vast garden of Canadian history and
landscape. Once entrusted with the scent of intrigue we are invited to follow
these stories and trails deeper, make them speak and inform our own travels and
impressions. Here are stepping stones and touchstones, paths toward richer
engagements via a storied and fabulous past." — Alexandra & Garrett Conover,
co-authors of The Snow Walker’s Companion "I pulled off the river; a log cabin
set back in the woods had caught my eye. Though very old it was in good shape —
there was no lock on the door. A framed note beside it read, ’Leave as you
found it.’ The interior was neat and tidy, a complete set of blackened pots
hung on the walls, a small stack of kindling by the open door of a Findlay
stove. ’A perfect place,’ I thought to myself. As I turned to take in the rest
of the cabin I saw before me Canada/Yukon rivers, Labrador fiords, Prairie
medicine wheels, Superior’s north shore, portage and trail - it was all there
before me, across space and time. As I stood there ghosts emerged from the
walls, trappers, cowboys, ill-fated explorers, lucky canoeists — all in the
same room, all eager to tell their stories. Such is the nature of Bob
Henderson’s wonderful book." - Ian Tamblyn, songwriter Watch for More Trails,
More Tales coming November 2014.
The Nation 1870
Quarterly Bulletin Berkshire Athenaeum and Museum 1913
Contesting Bodies and Nation in Canadian History Patrizia Gentile 2013-12-06
From fur coats to nude paintings, and from sports to beauty contests, the body
has been central to the literal and figurative fashioning of ourselves as
individuals and as a nation. In this first collection on the history of the
body in Canada, an interdisciplinary group of scholars explores the multiple
ways the body has served as a site of contestation in Canadian history in the
nineteenth and twentieth centuries. Showcasing a variety of methodological
approaches, Contesting Bodies and Nation in Canadian History includes essays on
many themes that engage with the larger historical relationship between the
body and nation: medicine and health, fashion and consumer culture, citizenship
and work, and more. The contributors reflect on the intersections of bodies
with the concept of nationhood, as well as how understandings of the body are
historically contingent. The volume is capped off with a critical introductory
chapter by the editors on the history of bodies and the development of the body
as a category of analysis.
It Happened Like This Adrienne Lindholm 2018-07-31 “In the wild, something
inside me opens to innovation, inspiration, creativity, and imagination. It’s a
good feeling, one that leaves me light and full of energy, free to imagine who
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I want to be in this life. . . . Yet it’s slippery and ephemeral, and I can
never seem to pack it out with me.” —Adrienne Lindholm It Happened Like This
is, on the surface, a memoir about what it means to live and love in one of the
wildest places on the planet. But the love described is not a simple one; it’s
a gritty, sometimes devastating, often blood-pumping kind of feeling played out
in the rugged Alaska wilderness. In an authentic and honest voice, writer
Adrienne Lindholm recounts her move to Alaska as a young woman eager to begin
her career in environmental and wildlife studies. She finds herself initially
out of her depth among her peers, many of whom are also “Outsiders,” new to the
state, but who seem more experienced, more confident. Eventually she finds her
way, immersing herself in the rigors of wilderness adventures and building a
community of outdoorsy friends to sustain her. Soon she falls in love with JT
and gradually, at times painfully, they build a life together and decide to
start a family amidst the wild. Adrienne celebrates the many ways in which
Alaska, and her outdoor adventures there, inspired self-discovery, as well as
revealing her difficult and intimate journey into motherhood. Her love story
encompasses the outline of massive mountains on the horizon, viewed for the
first time; a caribou moving through an alder forest; the effort to climb a
glaciated peak; and the peace that settles when contemplating a quiet Arctic
lake. At times, her love—for JT, but also for nature and life—also feels
savage, like when she charges onto a glacier alone, or when she shoots, kills,
and skins her first animal. With It Happened Like This, readers take an
intimate, gently humorous, and occasionally adrenalin-spiked journey into
adulthood, and into the depth and comfort of wilderness.
The Vicar of Wrexhill Frances Trollope 1856
Women and Migration(s) II Kalia Brooks 2022-11-14 Women and Migration(s) II
draws together contributions from scholars and artists showcasing the breadth
of intersectional experiences of migration, from diaspora to internal
displacement. Building on conversations initiated in Women and Migration:
Responses in Art and History, this edited volume features a range of written
styles, from memoir to artists’ statements to journalistic and critical essays.
The collection shows how women’s experiences of migration have been articulated
through art, film, poetry and even food. This varied approach aims to aid
understanding of the lived experiences of home, loss, family, belonging,
isolation, borders and identity—issues salient both in experiences of migration
and in the epochal times in which we find ourselves today. These are stories of
trauma and fear, but also stories of the strength, perseverance, hope and even
joy of women surviving their own moments of disorientation, disenfranchisement
and dislocation. This collection engages with current issues in an effort to
deepen understanding, encourage ongoing reflection and build a more just
future. It will appeal to artists and scholars of the humanities, social
sciences, and public policy, as well as general readers with an interest in
women’s experiences of migration.
This Small City Will be a Mexican Paradise Michael J. González 2005 González
describes how the residents of Mexican Los Angeles adjusted to life in
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provincial California.
In Order to Live Yeonmi Park 2016-09-27 “I am most grateful for two things:
that I was born in North Korea, and that I escaped from North Korea.” - Yeonmi
Park "One of the most harrowing stories I have ever heard - and one of the most
inspiring." - The Bookseller “Park's remarkable and inspiring story shines a
light on a country whose inhabitants live in misery beyond comprehension.
Park's important memoir showcases the strength of the human spirit and one
young woman's incredible determination to never be hungry again.” —Publishers
Weekly In In Order to Live, Yeonmi Park shines a light not just into the
darkest corners of life in North Korea, describing the deprivation and
deception she endured and which millions of North Korean people continue to
endure to this day, but also onto her own most painful and difficult memories.
She tells with bravery and dignity for the first time the story of how she and
her mother were betrayed and sold into sexual slavery in China and forced to
suffer terrible psychological and physical hardship before they finally made
their way to Seoul, South Korea—and to freedom. Park confronts her past with a
startling resilience. In spite of everything, she has never stopped being proud
of where she is from, and never stopped striving for a better life. Indeed,
today she is a human rights activist working determinedly to bring attention to
the oppression taking place in her home country. Park’s testimony is
heartbreaking and unimaginable, but never without hope. This is the human
spirit at its most indomitable.
Kliatt Young Adult Paperback Book Guide 2001
Across the Savage Sea Maud Fontenoy 2012-01-04 The first woman to cross the
Atlantic from west to east accomplishes the Everest of sea journeys.
The Warmth of Other Suns Isabel Wilkerson 2011-10-04 NATIONAL BOOK CRITICS
CIRCLE AWARD WINNER • NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • In this beautifully written
masterwork, the Pulitzer Prize–winnner and bestselling author of Caste
chronicles one of the great untold stories of American history: the decadeslong migration of black citizens who fled the South for northern and western
cities, in search of a better life. From 1915 to 1970, this exodus of almost
six million people changed the face of America. Wilkerson compares this epic
migration to the migrations of other peoples in history. She interviewed more
than a thousand people, and gained access to new data and official records, to
write this definitive and vividly dramatic account of how these American
journeys unfolded, altering our cities, our country, and ourselves. With
stunning historical detail, Wilkerson tells this story through the lives of
three unique individuals: Ida Mae Gladney, who in 1937 left sharecropping and
prejudice in Mississippi for Chicago, where she achieved quiet blue-collar
success and, in old age, voted for Barack Obama when he ran for an Illinois
Senate seat; sharp and quick-tempered George Starling, who in 1945 fled Florida
for Harlem, where he endangered his job fighting for civil rights, saw his
family fall, and finally found peace in God; and Robert Foster, who left
Louisiana in 1953 to pursue a medical career, the personal physician to Ray
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Charles as part of a glitteringly successful medical career, which allowed him
to purchase a grand home where he often threw exuberant parties. Wilkerson
brilliantly captures their first treacherous and exhausting cross-country trips
by car and train and their new lives in colonies that grew into ghettos, as
well as how they changed these cities with southern food, faith, and culture
and improved them with discipline, drive, and hard work. Both a riveting
microcosm and a major assessment, The Warmth of Other Suns is a bold,
remarkable, and riveting work, a superb account of an “unrecognized
immigration” within our own land. Through the breadth of its narrative, the
beauty of the writing, the depth of its research, and the fullness of the
people and lives portrayed herein, this book is destined to become a classic.
Treasures of the North (Yukon Quest Book #1) Tracie Peterson 2001-01-01 Could
They Fulfill Their Dreams in this Untamed Land? Driven by desperation, Grace
Hawkins must forsake the affluent comfort of her upbringing to save herself
from an arranged marriage. Disillusioned by her father's insistence, she forges
a daring plan to escape the sinister hand of her intended. Peter Colton sees
the Alaskan gold rush as an opportunity to establish his family's fledgling
shipping business. An unexpected partnership enables him to pursue those dreams
and opens the door to an aquaintance with Grace, who has purchased passage
north. Drawn together by need and circumstance, Grace and Peter form a
faltering friendship. But when her deserted fiance continues to manipulate her
loved ones, can she find peace in the wake of his wrath?
Wind Against the Mountain Richard L. Davis 1996 Richard Davis has expertly
crafted a stirring narrative of the last years of Song, focusing on loyalist
resistance to Mongol domination as more than just a political event. Seen from
the perspective of the conquered, the phenomenon of martyrdom reveals much
about the cultural history of the Song.
Caregiving on the Periphery Myra Rutherdale 2010-04-19 Assembling scholars from
nursing, women's studies, geography, native studies, and history, this volume
looks at the experience of nurses in Newfoundland and Labrador, northern
Saskatchewan, northern British Columbia, and the Arctic and features essays on
topics such as Mennonite midwives in Western Canada, missionary nurses, and
Aboriginal nursing assistants in the Yukon. Contributors illuminate the larger
themes of religion, colonialism, social divisions, and native-newcomer
relations. Special attention is paid to nursing in Aboriginal communities and
the relations of race to medical work, particularly in connection to ideas of
British ethnicity and conceptualized meanings of "whiteness." An informative
collection of fascinating works, Caregiving on the Periphery provides insight
into the history of medicine in Canada and the long-established importance of
women for the country's wellbeing.
Travel North Black Girl Olivia Hill 2022-04-19 Travel North Black Girl is a
story about a young woman's journey from growing up in the inner city of Kansas
City to arriving in a remote native village in Alaska during the early
eighties. The cultural impact of a foreign place and being a newlywed in an
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interracial marriage challenges her and who she will become. This book looks at
the fears of growing into oneself and the triumphs of finding your own power.
It addresses the complexity of race, gender, trauma, and child abuse and the
powerful healing that the wilds of Alaska provide.
The Gendered West Gordon Morris Bakken 2013-09-13 First Published in 2001.
Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Bicycling with Butterflies Sara Dykman 2021-04-13 Science, nature, and
adventure come together in Sara Dykman's riveting account of her solo bike trip
along the 10,201 mile-long migratory path of the monarch butterfly.
North of Hope Shannon Polson 2013-04-09 After author Shannon Huffman Polson’s
parents are killed by a wild grizzly bear in Alaska’s Arctic, her quest for
healing is recounted with heartbreaking candor in North of Hope. Undergirded by
her faith, Polson’s expedition takes her through her through the wilds of her
own grief as well as God’s beautiful, yet wild and untamed creation—ultimately
arriving at a place of unshaken hope. She travels from the suburbs of Seattle
to the concert hall, performing Mozart’s Requiem with the Seattle Symphony, to
the wilderness of Alaska—where she retraces their final days along an Arctic
river. This beautifully written book is for anyone who has experienced grief
and is looking for new ways to understand overwhelming loss. Readers will find
empathy and understanding through Polson’s journey. North of Hope is also for
those who love the outdoors and find solace and healing in nature, as they
experience Alaska’s wild Arctic through the author’s travels.
Working in the Middle East: An American Woman's Story Amanda M. Riggs
2016-07-18 Presenting the firsthand account of an American woman working
several jobs in Egypt over a four-year period, this book analyzes the crosscultural business environment between the United States and the Middle East and
North Africa. It provides recommendations to enable anyone—male or female—to
successfully navigate commercial activities in the region. • Supplies the
first-hand accounts of someone who worked for four years in Egypt at several
jobs—including founding her own company—regarding the cross-cultural business
issues that arise in the Middle East and North Africa • Offers detailed
information based on real-world experience that is not found in academic
studies of the subject and is highly useful to practitioners, e.g., business
women • Provides knowledge that will be valuable and applicable to
entrepreneurs and employees being sent overseas by their companies as part of
their global leadership development program, not just women • Addresses
sensitive subject matter—topics about which real information is hard to
find—such as how to handle sexual harassment in a country that does not follow
rule of law in the same way as the United States
A Passage North Anuk Arudpragasam 2021-07-13 SHORTLISTED FOR THE BOOKER PRIZE •
A young man journeys into Sri Lanka’s war-torn north in this searing novel of
longing, loss, and the legacy of war from the author of The Story of a Brief
Marriage. “A novel of tragic power and uncommon beauty.”—Anthony Marra “One of
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the most individual minds of their generation.”—Financial Times NAMED ONE OF
THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY TIME AND NPR A Passage North begins with a
message from out of the blue: a telephone call informing Krishan that his
grandmother’s caretaker, Rani, has died under unexpected circumstances—found at
the bottom of a well in her village in the north, her neck broken by the fall.
The news arrives on the heels of an email from Anjum, an impassioned yet aloof
activist Krishnan fell in love with years before while living in Delhi,
stirring old memories and desires from a world he left behind. As Krishan makes
the long journey by train from Colombo into the war-torn Northern Province for
Rani’s funeral, so begins an astonishing passage into the innermost reaches of
a country. At once a powerful meditation on absence and longing, as well as an
unsparing account of the legacy of Sri Lanka’s thirty-year civil war, this
procession to a pyre “at the end of the earth” lays bare the imprints of an
island’s past, the unattainable distances between who we are and what we seek.
Written with precision and grace, Anuk Arudpragasam’s masterful novel is an
attempt to come to terms with life in the wake of devastation, and a poignant
memorial for those lost and those still living.
Wild Cheryl Strayed 2013-03-26 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A powerful,
blazingly honest memoir: the story of an eleven-hundred-mile solo hike that
broke down a young woman reeling from catastrophe—and built her back up again.
At twenty-two, Cheryl Strayed thought she had lost everything. In the wake of
her mother’s death, her family scattered and her own marriage was soon
destroyed. Four years later, with nothing more to lose, she made the most
impulsive decision of her life. With no experience or training, driven only by
blind will, she would hike more than a thousand miles of the Pacific Crest
Trail from the Mojave Desert through California and Oregon to Washington
State—and she would do it alone. Told with suspense and style, sparkling with
warmth and humor, Wild powerfully captures the terrors and pleasures of one
young woman forging ahead against all odds on a journey that maddened,
strengthened, and ultimately healed her.
Woman's Home Companion 1913
The American Catalogue ... July 1, 1876-Dec. 31, 1910 1905 American national
trade bibliography.
Travel Writing in the Nineteenth Century Tim Youngs 2006 An insightful and
illuminating collection of essays on the political and cultural dynamics of
travel literature in the nineteenth century.
A Journey North Adrienne Hall 2000 Chronicles the author's adventures of hiking
the Appalachian Trail with her boyfriend from Georgia to Maine, while exploring
the trail's historical background and the contemporary issues now facing it.
Breaking the Limit Karen Larsen 2004-07-07 reaking the Limit is one woman's
account of riding her motorcycle from New Jersey to Alaska and back. Realizing
that years of work and travel in other people's countries made her a stranger
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in her own, and with an invitation to meet her biological father for the first
time, Karen Larsen set out on a fifteen-thousand-mile trip with nothing but her
motorcycle and the barest of essentials. Larsen's journey tests the limits of
her own endurance, challenges her long-held beliefs and values, and asks what
it means to belong to a family. Through the the fields of Iowa and the deserts
of the Southwest, over the Rockies and across Alaska's Kenai Peninsula, Larsen
confronts questions of femininity, family, independence, and personal identity.
Her journey speaks to the immense space and over-whelming beauty of North
America, as well as to the diversity and vitality of the people she meets along
the way. Breaking the Limit invites you to join her as she braces against the
wind, trades security for freedom, sacrifices stability for motion, and opens
herself up to the vast canopy of a continent.
Reflections on the Early Christian History of Religion - Erwägungen zur
frühchristlichen Religionsgeschichte Cilliers Breytenbach 2012-10-19 Refering
to Hengel/Schwemer, Hurtado and their view of Early Christianity, the
Reflections on Early Christian History of Religion document a scholarly
discussion of problems and possibilities of studying and presenting Christian
religion in Roman Antiquity. Mit Bezug auf Hengel und Schwemer, Hurtado und
deren Sicht auf das frühe Christentum dokumentieren die Erwägungen zur
frühchristlichen Religionsgeschichte eine Fachdiskussion über Probleme und
Möglichkeiten der Erforschung und Darstellung christlicher Religion in der
römischen Antike.
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